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Attorney at Law

August 16, 2019

VIA ELECTRONiC AND HAND DELIVERY
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
2 1 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord,NH 03301

Re: DW 19-13 1
Abenaki Reply to Omni Complaint

Dear Director Howland:

Enclosed please find for filing, an original and six copies ofAbenaki Water Company,

Inc.’s reply to the complaint filed by Omni Mount Washington Hotel, LLC.

Thank you in advance for your assistance with this filing and for the opportunity to
respond to this complaint.

Very Truly Yours,

Marcia A. Brown

cc: Electronic Service List for Docket No. DW 19-131.
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